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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats 

to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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World Book Day 
What a wonderful effort by pupils and staff for World 

Book Day. We started by having a catwalk assembly in 

the hall so everyone  

could share their  

costumes. Classes  

then spent the day  

learning about their 

focus author and  

the whole school  

came together in  

the afternoon to  

share what they had learned. All pupils have been given 

a special World Book Day voucher! 

 

 

March 2023 

Tues 7  Y4 Anglo-Saxon Day 

Wed 8 Y3 Forest School 

Fri 10 Y5 Science Day at St OR 

Wed 15  Y3 Forest School 

Fri 17 Y5 War Horse at TLA 

 School Disco 

Mon 20 Last week of clubs 

 Y3 Class Trip 

Tues 21  Y4 Class Liturgy 

Tues 21 & Wed 22  Parent Consultations 

Wed 22  Last Y3 Forest School 

Fri 24  YR Wetlands Trip 

Fri 31  Last day of term 
 

April 2023 

Mon 17  Return to School 

 

Matthew 4:1-11 
 

‘Worship the Lord your God and  

serve only him.’ 

Word of the Week: mischievous 

Readathon 
Thank you for all of the donations sent in as part of 

the PTA’s Readathon. All the participants were very 

proud to receive their certificates in front of the rest  

 of the school today. 

A draw for a special 

prize was made 

between everyone 

who took part and 

Carter was the lucky 

winner. £687.02 was 

raised in total. 

 

Chartwells Meal Ordering – Prior Notice 
In April, the way of ordering hot meals is changing. 

West Sussex and Chartwells are introducing a new 

system which will use Parentpay to order and pay for 

meals. This means that all parents who wish their child 

to have a hot meal must use this system (including the 

parents of those children in Year R to Year 2 who 

currently have a free hot meal under the Universal Free 

School Meals and those pupils on means tested Free 

School Meals). More information will follow. 

 

 School Disco 
Tickets are now on sale! 

EYFS-Y3 4.15pm to 5.15pm 

Y4-Y6 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

£4 per child includes entry, hot dog and drink 

 

Parent Consultations 
Parent consultations will take place in the hall on 

Tuesday 21 March and Wednesday 22 March 

2023. A separate email has been sent out today 

with full details. Book your appointment at  

https://stcatherinescatholiclton.schoolcloud.co.uk. 

 

Fairtrade Cake Competition 
Well done to everyone who contributed to the 

Fairtrade cake competition and sale, especially to 

the prize winners! We managed to raise £70.21 in 

total. The overall winners were Sebastian Wood 

and Xinrui and Ying Wei. 
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